NORTH RIVER FIRE DISTRICT

Bureau of Fire Prevention and Investigations
Office of the Fire Marshal

January 10, 2020

Per your request for hydrant data:

As of January 2020, we will no longer provide fire hydrant flow reports or perform hydrant testing
by request. Please be advised, as an Engineering Company you are allowed to conduct your own
test on fire hydrants. In addition, our presence is not required for any testing you perform on the
hydrant. However, we do request that you submit the testing data to Fire Marshal Andrell Miller

at the following email address millera@nrfd.org.

Respectfully,

Andrell Mill
Fire Marshal

1225 14 Ave. W.
Palmetto, FL. 34221



